
Vaucluse/Diamond Bay 

Precinct Meeting  
 

 

 

This meeting will be held in person at:  

Diamond Bay Bowling Club 

709 Old South Head Rd, Vaucluse NSW 

                          Agenda 
▪ Welcome 

▪ Guest speaker: Neal Ames Waverley 

Council Coastal Reserves Plan of 

Management (PoM) Visitation Survey 

▪ Minutes of previous meeting 

▪ Update on Council’s draft Tree Policy 

▪ Water Management and Flood 

Mitigation  

▪ Future work of the Diamond Bay 

Vaucluse Precinct. How do we make our 

Precinct more dynamic, so it better 

represents the views of the residents? 

▪ General business  
 

The Precinct system is a means of 
communication between residents and Council. 

You can have your say, chat with your Ward 
Councillors who usually attend these meetings or 
bring any questions you want to ask. This is your 
opportunity as residents to ask them questions. 

THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING. ALL ARE WELCOME!    

THURSDAY 27 OCTOBER 2022 

7PM – 9PM 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about the agenda items 
or Precinct activities, please contact Gabriel Pallo 

at: VDBPrecinct@gmail.com 

 

 

Coastal Reserves Plan of Management 

(PoM) Visitation Survey 
 

Our coastal reserves are unique and iconic, and we 
need to plan for their sustainable use.  

Waverley Council is developing an updated Coastal 
Reserves Plan of Management (PoM) that will 
encompass 13 Reserves and Parks along the 

seaside.  
We need your help to create an updated PoM that 
reflects how the parks are used today and how we 

would like to use them in the future. 
 

Join us at this Precinct meeting to discuss or visit 
haveyoursay.waverley.nsw.gov.au/coastalreservepom 

to provide direct feedback. 
Consultation will be open between 21 Oct -18 Nov 
2022 

. 
 
 

WARD COUNCILLORS 

Clr Sally Betts (Liberal) 

Phone 0425 363 530 

Email Sally.Betts@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Steven Lewis (Labor) 

Phone 0447 141 144 

Email Steven.Lewis@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Will Nemesh (Liberal) 

Phone 0426 247 680 

Email Will.Nemesh@waverley.nsw.gov.au  
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